
21 January 2011          

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Freedom of the City 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That further to the January 17, 2011 “Freedom of the City” presentation by 

HLCol W.F. “Woody” Linton of the 116th Independent Field Battery (RCA) 
advising that Freedom of the City is an honour bestowed by municipalities to 

esteemed members of its community or organizations that have given the 

community heroic service, the Council of the City of Kenora hereby extends a 
request to the 116th Independent Field Battery RCA to make arrangements to 

obtain “Freedom of the City” from the Department of National Defense. 
 

Background: 
Following Woody Linton’s presentation regarding “Freedom of the City” he 

requested a letter from the City extending Freedom of the City to the 116th 
Independent Field Battery RCA and if the Battery accepts the City’s request, 

they will make the necessary arrangements to obtain same from the 
Department of National Defence.  As noted in Woody’s January Deputation, 

there is no financial impact to the City regarding this request. 
 

Budget: 

N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 

 
 


